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Tuesday 8th June 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The children returned happily today for their final half-term of this academic year. 

We are very excited to be having ‘real-life’ parents/carers on-site to share lunch outdoors, starting 

with our Teddy Bear’s Picnic for Yew Tree and Elm Classes on Thursday 10th June, 11:45-12:30. 

As we are operating under Step 3 of the government’s ‘Roadmap’ out of COVID, there are various 

procedures and protocols that must be adhered to which I have included in this letter to avoid any 

further intervention during the events. Gatherings of more than 30 people are not allowed. 

Therefore, we ask you to respect our procedures and stick to the rules.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-response-spring-2021/covid-19-response-

spring-2021-summary#step-3---not-before-17-may 

Please also consult our school’s risk assessment on the website: 

https://barrow1618school.co.uk/covid-19  

Procedures for parents/carers of all classes visiting the site to share lunch with their children: 

• On arrival at school, at the allocated time, you will be greeted by a member of staff and 

directed to the area designated for lunch. 

• Your child/children will then be sent to join you by a member of staff. 

• Lunch will be brought to adults and pupils will line up as usual. 

• A maximum of 2 Parents/Carers will be allowed per child.  

• No younger siblings should attend. 

• A maximum of two households may sit together, away from others. 

• Face masks must be worn when walking on the site; these can be removed when seated.  

• Hand sanitiser should be used on entry and on leaving the site. 

• You must remain socially distanced from other children and adults. 

• Should you need to use the facilities whilst on site, please notify staff on duty who will direct 

you. 

• You should ensure that you arrive and leave the site promptly at the times allocated for your 

child’s class. 

• Only parents/carers who have booked by the deadlines will be able to attend. 

 

I will be providing further information about the events of this term shortly. In the meantime, please 

keep an eye on the calendar on the website and the notice board next to the gate. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs S Stephenson (Headteacher) 
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